
 

Year 5 
  

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents evening. It was great 
to see so many parents and discuss their child's learning. If you were not 
able to attend, then please speak to your child's class teacher who will 
be happy to arrange an appointment with you.  
  
The children have been working very hard in Literacy this week and have 
written their own myth. The children invented their own characters and 
used the features of a myth in their story. They also had the opportunity 
to write about the fireworks display at Woodside—some of this work will 
be published on our website!! 
  
A quick reminder that Year 5 will be visiting the Science Museum on the 
following dates: 
5Hornbeam on Monday 24th November 2014  
5Baobab on Wednesday 26th November 2014 
5Sycamore on Friday 28th November 2014 
  
Parents are welcome to join their children on the trip. If you are 
available on any of the dates, please speak to a Year 5 teacher. Lastly, 
only 35% of parents/carers have paid for this trip. Unfortunately, if we do 
not get enough contributions, the trip will be cancelled. Please use 
Parent Pay or pay cash at a paypoint. There are three paypoint stores 
along Wood Street. Please ask the office for a barcode. 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  
  


